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Mursau Statement on Governor’s State of the State Address 
 

Madison … Representative Jeff Mursau (R–Crivitz) released the following statement following Governor 

Walker’s State of the State Address: 

 

“I look forward to working with Governor Walker on a number of the initiatives he outlined in his 

address, specifically education and health care reform. These are the two issues I hear the most about 

from constituents. 

 

“Our federal government has failed to make meaningful improvements to Obama Care that would provide 

relief to my constituents who are struggling to pay high premiums.  Wisconsin has been a leader in health 

care reform in the past and I’m confident we will do it again. I’m anxious to join the effort and give my 

constituents some certainty with their health care decisions.  

 

“I also appreciate the Governor’s support for an increase in education funding through Sparsity Aid and 

adjusting the low revenue limit.  Our rural schools need the additional aid and flexibility in order to 

provide educational opportunities to the students they serve.   

 

“Due to some hard, and at times unpopular, decisions Wisconsin is back to a strong financial position and 

with that comes the ability to make meaningful reforms that can benefit the people of Wisconsin.  I 

appreciate the Governor’s vision for change and I welcome the opportunity to be part of those efforts.” 
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